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Re: Dr. Hisham Shehata Leaving Orchards Walk Medical Clinic April 20th, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Orchards Walk Medical Clinic Clients, 
 
Supporting Team Excellence with Patients Society (STEPS) would like to welcome you in thanking 
Dr. Hisham Shehata for his family medicine services at Orchards Walk Medical Clinic over the last 
few years. Dr. Shehata will be departing from Orchards Walk Medical Clinic April 20th, 2021 and 
wishes to share his departure is for family reasons.  
 
If you are primarily cared for by Dr. Shehata, we will be welcoming Dr. Renih Mekhail who will be 
providing family medicine services until December 2021. Please be assured STEPS and our 
Orchards Walk Medical Clinic team will continue to work hard to ensure on-going family 
medicine services for you and all our clients, and will keep you informed regarding any further 
changes. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to connect with Dr. Shehata or 
Christine Matuschewski, Executive Director STEPS through our contact page at stepshealth.ca or 
via Orchards Walk Medical Clinic.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christine Matuschewski, Executive Director 
Supporting Team Excellence with Patients Society (owns and operates Orchards Walk Medical 
Clinic) 
 
 
 


